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Please chose to fund Frog Ferry! 

I have lived in St Johns/Cathedral Park for over 10 yrs and have seen the traffic 

driving through St Johns increase so much! 

We could save money on road maintenance and have improved air quality for our 

community. 

Also I lived car-less in Brisbane Australia, and the ferry system was so fun and so 

practical and convenient. 

Thank you 

Tricia Laine, RN, mom of 2 young kids and incoming Sitton PTA Vice President 


